
 

 

 

 

 

Student Notebook/Tablets - Important Information 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We wish to advise you that Nossal High School runs a student owned Notebook/Tablet 
program.   

In the interests of minimizing costs to parents, we are in regular negotiation with our 
computer suppliers and are keenly focused on each aspect of the package they offer including 
insurance cover and maintenance.  

It is highly recommended and educationally desirable for our students to use the same 
Notebook/Tablet, as our e-Learning software has been specifically designed for a uniform 
learning platform. 

On this basis we request you DO NOT purchase a personal computer device for your 
student until we can provide you with our detailed Notebook/Tablet information early in 
Term Four 2019. 

In conjunction with the purchase and deployment of student Notebook/Tablets, we are also 
planning the software that will be supplied to all students via the imaging process. 

Should you require any further information regarding the student owned Notebook/Tablet 
program please email your queries to notebooks@nossalhs.vic.edu.au for the attention of 
the ICT Manager. 

Yours faithfully 

       

Mr Roger Page      Mr Stuart Fankhauser 
Principal       Director of e-Learning 
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